
Fellow referees, I want to let you know that a scholarship fund has been set up in 

the name of our good friend and colleague, Steve Benko. 

A program has been set up where referees can work a CJSA match in New Canaan 

this spring, and can have their game fee donated to that scholarship by New 

Canaan Football Club. (NCFC is also making a separate direct donation to the 

fund.)  Steve's wife, Sue, is the referee assignor for NCFC. 

 

This is an opportunity to honor Steve, support Sue, give back to the game by 

mentoring younger refs, and contribute to the Steve Benko scholarship. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please email Frank McGarey directly 

at fxmcgarey@gmail.com" 

 

Fyi, if any official just wants to make a donation, here is the link; 
https://www.nchs-sf.org/steve-benko-endowed-scholarship 

 

Frank - thank you for putting in the time to get this launched. Feel free to add 

anything that I may have missed from the previous emails.  

 

Thank you all, 

Bruno Mozzo 
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